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MS. MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III 
Regional Executive Director 
DENR-MIMAROPA 
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard,  
Ermita, Manila 
 
 
Dear Director Ferrer: 
 
Greetings from Araceli, Palawan! 
 
This is to respectfully request an appointment with you to discuss concerns of LGU 
Araceli on Land Classification, LGU projects tenurial instruments, and the Status of 
our municipality’s’ Cadastral Survey. 
 
The abovementioned concerns have long been our challenge at the LGU as the land 
classification greatly affects the intended development for our municipality. It is my 
fervent hope that meeting you would enlighten and help us proceed with our project 
implementation the soonest possible time. 
 
I just arrived here in Manila today, and we will be very glad to meet you in your office 
anytime from Thursday afternoon or Friday (December 2-3, 2021). 
 
Looking forward for a favorable response on this request. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 

   
SUE S. CUDILLA 
Municipal Mayor 


